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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.

If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 

contact Nerys or Taylor, our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 
There is further safeguarding 

information on our website and paper 
copies are available on request.

Nerys 
Evans
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Dates for your diary

• Monday 4th September – Autumn Term begins 
(Term time only and funded sessions resume)

• HALF TERM – Week beginning 30th October –
no Term time only funded sessions.

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Happy birthday 
to the children 
celebrating in 
September!

Leo 

Quinn 

A very warm welcome to 
the new families joining us 

at Blue Bell woods and 
welcome back to our 

families who have been 
enjoying their long summer 

break!

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
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 Our 2-5 unit

A fun filled summer holidays!
We have been working extremely hard on our vegetables this month, picking potatoes, garlic, 
peas and tomatoes we have grown. Take a look at the fun activities we have engaged in too…

“Play is the work of a child.” Maria Montesorri.
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Our Baby Unit 

This month is the baby unit we have been making lots 
of new friends, splashing in puddles in the garden, 

getting messy in lots of different activities which is 
our favourite thing to do!  
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